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Physicians need to make medical decisions.  Hedge funds, and other non-medical 

groups have NO business interfering with medical care.  We have enough problems 

with prescription drug providers as it is.  We can't have other companies stealing 

from us, while we lose medical benefits, and their officers get billions of dollars! 


